

FLORENCE MELLY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

CELEBRATING ANOTHER SPECIAL WEEK AT OUR OUTSTANDING SCHOOL!



WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY 2021

This week we have continued to raise awareness around mental health across our school community in celebration of World Mental Health Day! Classes have come off timetable to explore this year's theme: 'Mental health in an unequal world' and some of our Year 6 pupils enjoyed a very informative session at Anfield with the LFC Foundation! It's ok to not be ok!

EYFS Teaching Assistant Job Advert

We are looking for a Teaching Assistant to join our amazing EYFS team. It is a maternity cover position which runs until the end of the academic year! Please visit the School Improvement Liverpool vacancy website for details: www.schoolimprovementliverpool.co.uk/.

Attention all Year 6 Parents/Carers

The deadline for Year 7 school applications is fast approaching! If your child is due to start Year 7 in September 2022, you must apply soon! You can <u>apply online</u> and the closing date is: **31st October 2021.** For more information about how to apply for Year 7 places for September 2022, please click this link: <u>Transferring from Primary to Secondary School!</u>

Mr Leach's Weekly Book Recommendation

This week, Mr Leach has read 'An Emotional Menagerie' by the School of Life. WOW, what a beautiful book it is! An Emotional Menagerie is an alphabetical series of poems about emotions, characterising each as an animal. With attractive, expressive creatures, and colourful illustrations, it is a visually engaging way to explore emotional literacy! Mr Leach loved it that much he has bought every class a copy!











AN

EMOTIONAL

MENAGERIE

Fitness Training at Newsham Park - Recovering from Lockdown!

Is there a better way to finish off the week than by doing some after-school fitness training with Mrs Dentith, Mr Derbyshire and Miss Bear? We are so committed to improving our fitness levels after months of lockdowns and determined to develop great cross-country runners and a love of physical activity, that we provided an extra training session in the park! The children (and parents/carers) turned up in their masses and we were absolutely blown away by the uptake! Do you think the children enjoyed the session? We think the photos speak for themselves! Thank you to everyone involved, particularly our dedicated staff who gave up their time to provide this memorable experience for the children!

Celebrating Black History Month

Last week we encouraged you to pop back this week for an update on our eye-catching Black History display in our foyer area! Well here it is...and what a masterpiece it is! Bravo to our Year 5 team for pulling this #BlackHistoryMonth display together! This display is the first of our new approach, linking a theme to a whole host of high quality texts for the children to browse, read and enjoy! The display is so engaging we have even caught a parent or two have a flick through the books on offer!



KEY DATES

18/10/21Reception RWI
Phonics Parent/
Carer Meeting

at 4:00pm

20/10/21 Year 1/2 RWI Phonics Parent/ Carer Meeting at 4:00pm

22/10/21The children finish for half-term

01/11/21The children return to school after the half-term

21/12/21The children finish for Christmas (1:30pm)

05/01/22INSET Day!
School is closed for the children!

For more important dates, please visit the 'parent zone' of our school website!

Head over to our <u>Twitter</u> and <u>Flickr</u> feeds for more fabulous news and photos!













IF YOU CAN DREAM IT, YOU CAN DO IT!